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Be a Difference Maker! 
With Your Gift to the 

Des Moines Public Library Foundation 
All donations are tax deductible as allowed by law. 

 
 

Donor Name(s) _________________________________________________________________________________
  
  
Address ________________________________ City _________________________ State _______  Zip__________ 
  
  

Phone ____________________________ Email _______________________________________________________ 
 
All contributors’ names are published in our annual report or newsletter unless anonymity is requested.       I wish to remain anonymous.   
 
 
Enclosed is my gift of:   
 
 $2,000      $1,000     $500     $250      $100       $50   Other $________________ 
 
 VISA    Discover   MasterCard       Check (payable to the Des Moines Public Library Foundation) 

 
Card #  ______________________________Security Code__________________ Exp. Date ___________________ 
 
Signature _______________________________________________  Date __________________________________ 

 
Gifts may be made in memory of or to honor a family member or friend. 
 
My gift is made in memory / honor (circle one) of: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Send memorial/honor acknowledgement to: Name(s)___________________________________________________
   

Address _________________________________City _______________________State ______  Zip _____________
  
My company will match this gift. I have enclosed the form from my company. 

 I would like information about leaving a legacy to the library foundation in my will. 
 
 I would be interested in gifting common stock. 
 
 I have included the Des Moines Public Library Foundation in my will/estate plan. 
 

 

Thank you for being a Difference Maker this year! 

 
Please send donation to: Des Moines Public Library Foundation, 1000 Grand Ave., Des Moines, IA 50309 
 

The Des Moines Public Library Foundation is a 501©3 organization. 
 
Questions?  Contact the DMPL Foundation by calling 515-412-0180 or emailing executivedirector@dmplfoundation.org 


